Te Mangai Paho

6 December 2017

K'I Davis

By pdf copy to email address

Téna koe K | Davis
OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST

This letter acknowledges receipt of your email received on 5 December 2017. You
have requested the following information:

1. Please supply any agreement document(s) - current and previous agreements - that
Te Mangai Paho has with Nga Taonga Sound & Vision or the former Film Archive.

2. Please supply any reports (from 2013 onwards) received by Te Mangai Paho from
Nga Taonga/Film Archive that relate to the work undertaken under those
agreement(s).

| will respond to your request for information in due course.
Naku noa, na

W Larry Parr

Kaihauti-Chief Executive
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